
 

UPDATE: 2018 Hybrid Performance Measure 
Study Data Collection 
 

Dear Provider, 

After careful consideration, AHCCCS has directed Health Services Advisory Group (HSAG) to 
suspend all medical record procurement and abstraction activities for the CYE 2018 Hybrid 
Performance Measure Calculations. The 2018 Hybrid Performance Measure Study is to provide 
valuable quantitative information about the medical services Medicaid members received through 
their AHCCCS Contractors during the October 1, 2017 through September 30, 2018 time period.  

Due to the increased demands placed on the Arizona Medicaid delivery system for providing 
quality care and services to AHCCCS’ members in response to COVID-19, AHCCCS wishes to ensure 
that its Managed Care Organizations and providers are unified in their priorities and focus as they 
work to address the pandemic. 

You do not need to respond to any outstanding medical record requests from HSAG for the CYE 
2018 Hybrid Performance Measures, originally due by April 24, 2020. 

We appreciate your patience during this unprecedented time. 

Thank you for being a valued provider to our Health Choice members, 

Health Choice Network Services 

 

 


